
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
Town of Pembroke  
Board of Selectmen 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Pembroke Board of Selectmen will be holding a Public 
Hearing in accordance with RSA 41:14-a on Monday June 17th and July 1st at 6:30 PM at 
the Pembroke Town Offices located at 311 Pembroke Street to discuss the following: 
 

Sale of property located at 4 and 6 Union Street 
 
For questions, please call the Town Administrator at 485-4747, or email at 
djodoin@pembroke-nh.com. 
 

Justine M. Courtemanche, Chairman 


